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Application for Charles R. & Carolyn A. Briddle Scholarship

(For Current QND Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors)

The intent of the Charles & Carolyn Briddle Scholarship is to assist QND students, who meet the eligibility
criteria, an opportunity to receive a Catholic education who exemplifies the mission and goals of QND.

This award is given to a QND student to be used for tuition cost at Quincy Notre Dame High School for their
upcoming year. Students must submit an application for the Charles & Carolyn Briddle Scholarship to be
reviewed by members of the Briddle family and the QND administration.

Charles & Carolyn raised eight children who all attended QND. They appreciated the support they received
to send their kids to QND and now seek to provide the same opportunity for current students of QND.

One (1) $600 scholarship will be awarded.

Print Name: Year in School:

NOTE: Please submit the following application information on a separate paper along with this form.
All applications must be typed to receive consideration for the scholarship.
1) Tell us a little about yourself.

2) Please summarize what community service you do here at QND, or in the community. Why is
community service important?

3) Tell us other members of your immediate or extended family that have attended QND.

4) Why do you think you are the best candidate to win this scholarship?

5) As the Briddle family is a large family, tell us what the word “family”” means to you.

6) How has attending QND benefitted your personal growth?

7) Why do you feel you deserve the Charles & Carolyn Briddle Scholarship?
Moust be submitted by March 2, 2020 to the Foundation office. The student must demonstrate a financial
need for this scholarship by applying for the Parochial school financial aid through the FACTS process.

The recipient will be notified by QND and the scholarship will be noted in the student’s financial aid
package. The Scholarship will be awarded for the 2020-2021 Academic Year.




